DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, PORTLAND DISTRICT
PO BOX 2946
PORTLAND OR 97208-2946

MAR 0 72018

Planning, Programs and Projects
Management Division

Dear Willamette Fish Facility Design Work Group:

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Portland District (Corps) draft 30% Design
Documentation Report, “Detroit Floating Screen Structure”, is available for your review
and comment.

This Design Documentation Report is part of the Corps’ ongoing efforts to implement
downstream passage and temperature improvements within the North Santiam River in
response to RPAs 4.12.3 and 5.2 in the National Marine Fisheries Service July 11, 2008
Willamette River Biological Opinion.

Your review of this draft report is very important. The comment period is now open.
You may send your written comments to Jon Rerecich at 503-808-4779 or
jonathan.g.rerecich@usace.army.mil by April 6, 2018. Thank you for your continued
participation in the Willamette Action Team for Ecosystem Restoration.

Sincerely,
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